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Thursday 12th October 2023. 
 
Girls Football Match at Repton Manor Primary School 
 
We have an exciting opportunity to play a return fixture to St Teresa at Repton on Monday 16th 
October. We have lost by 1 goal the last two times we have played this team, so are hoping for third 
time lucky for our girls who have been working hard in training the past few weeks.  
 
The match should begin at approximately 3.45pm and be finished by 4.30pm. We will meet as soon 
as school finishes at 3.15pm and get ready/warm up ahead of the opposition’s arrival. The match will 
be either 7 or 9 a-side. Due to the large number of children currently attending football club, we are 
unable to facilitate the rotation of all players as we had hoped, so have had to select a team.  
 
If your child has been selected for the team, they will receive an Arbor invite. Please click to accept or 
decline this so we can have an idea of confirmed numbers. If your child does not receive an invitation, 
they are still welcome to attend and be part of the warm up and then to support the team with myself 
and Miss Ingram on the side lines. This will be a great opportunity for newer players to learn more 
about the game too.  
 
Should you wish your child to attend, please be advised that they will need to be collected at 4.30pm 
from the school office instead of the usual time. Please arrive no later than this time to collect your 
child.  
 
If you would like to come to spectate and support your child, you are welcome to come into school at 
3.45pm and come out to the main field area.  
 
Your child will need a water bottle and appropriate footwear – studded football boots (not metal) if 
possible and shin pads if you have them. We do have a few spares so please let us know in advance 
if this might be a problem. The school will provide football kits. 
 
 
Please consent via Arbor if you would like your child to attend. Sign up for this event will close 
Monday 16th October at 9am. 
 
 
 

Kind Regards 
 
Miss Allen and Miss Ingram 


